

**Rushmoor Cycle Forum AGM 7:00 pm 16 January 2013,  
Rushmoor Borough Council Offices, Farnborough**

- |                                      |   |
|--------------------------------------|---|
| 1. Welcome and introductions (3 min) | Carol, Leversha HCC Cllr , Adam Mathews RBC, Dave Brothers, June Smith, Charlie Halliday (Chair), Ron Taylor FCCC, Harold Fischer, Mike Roberts Cllr. |
| 2. Apologies (2 min)                 | Greg Churcher HCC, Pauline Hislop, Ben Knowles, Helen Merrils HCC, Gary Ridley, Mike Roberts, Ian Scott, Richard Smith, Ian Spence                    |
| 3. Summary of 2012 – Chair (5 min)   | CH to chase up parking by gym in Queensmead   |
| 4. Election of officers (10 min)     |   |
| Secretary                            | Sarah Wood with Dave Brothers as sub.   |
| Chair                                | Charlie Halliday  |

**Minutes for Rushmoor Cycle Forum Meeting 16 January 2013, to follow AGM**

Agenda item	Action
1 Minutes of the last meeting (2 min)	
2 Actions from previous meetings (10 min)	
2.1 TRO for cycling in bus lanes – AM	AM to send CL a link regarding overlays. AM to find out the bus lanes cyclists are not allowed to use. Report back to next meeting.
2.2 Rushmoor Road closure - CH	
3 Bus lane signing update (5 min) – CH	
4 20 mph limits in North Camp (10 min) - CH	CH to send the questionnaire link out to members.

5 Seville cycling and pedestrian experience (5 min) - MR	CH to find link and send to forum members.
6 Aldershot station travel plan (15 min) - GR	CH to send report to Forum members who request it. Send any thoughts/comments to MR before 25 <sup>th</sup> January. CH to ask GR to make comments on behalf of the Forum.
7 Aldershot Urban Extension (30 min) -	Look out for the formal consultation process which should be happening soon.
8 North Camp Matters Quiz Night 26 January (10 min) - CH	
9 Meeting dates for coming year (5 min)	17 April 2013, 17 July 2013, 16 October 2013, 22 January 2014, 23 April 2014  All these dates agreed.
10 AOB (20 min) Feasibility plans	AM to report back forum comments on the issue of pinch points. They are a big danger to cyclists particularly when there are several of them on stretch of road. AM to feedback on annotations on feasibility plans.
Farnborough Station	MR to pursue with SWT issues regarding cycle safety.
North Camp Fayre	Sarah speak to Sarah Walker regarding static bike,  RT to speak to Caroline regarding FCCC  SW to ask around for freebies.  JS to organise procession ideas
The future 2014	SW to send Sarah Walker's address to Carol.